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IMMIGRANT RIGHTS COMMISSION STATEMENT IN SUPPORT OF CALLING FOR A 

CEASE-FIRE FOR HUMANITARIAN REASONS 

 

The Immigrant Rights Commission supports any resolution calling for a cease-fire, emphasizing the 

need to halt all forms of violence and war. We recognize the direct correlation between such 

conflicts and forced migration, displacement, and the creation of refugee populations. Our 

commitment to advocating for peace, justice, and the rights of all affected individuals extends to 

Jewish, Muslim, Christian and all groups regardless of religious affiliation. We strive for a future 

free from violence, displacement, and the hardships inflicted by armed conflict. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 

 

Visit the IRC at http://sfgov.org/oceia/immigrant-rights-commission. 
Please contact the Office of Civic Engagement & Immigrant Affairs at civic.engagement@sfgov.org, 
telephone: 415.581.2360. Visit OCEIA at www.sfgov.org/oceia.  
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